
Message to Late-Night Arrival of Participants on 3 Nov. 2024 in Kuala Lumpur International Airport 

 

The inter-city bus leaves at 9:30 pm from the Airport to the Malacca Central Station. The journey will   
will take about 2 hours, thus arriving just before mid-night. There is always taxi, albeit 50% or higher, 
additional charge for night travel. 

LOC proposes that if there are sufficient number of participants landed at the Kuala Lumpur 
International Airport after 8 pm, we may charter a tourist bus (20/40 pax) to shuttle them to Hotel in 
Malacca.  

 

Therefore, please register with us as soon as possible (cutoff date : 30 Oct 2024): 

tytou_mmu@yahoo.com 

with the following info: 

1) Name/Institution:  
2) Country:  
3) Flight No:  
4) Expected Arrival Time:  
5) Terminal 1 or 2:  

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Malacca 

 

With best rgds, 

Tou, TeckYong 

President, Malaysian Institute of Physics 
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